Conover Road

Elementary School

PrincipalJames Osmond

Assistant Principal Merri Milano



76 Conover Road, Colts Neck, NJ 07722

Phone: 732-946-0055 Fax: 732-858-8585

www.coltsneckschools.org

School Counselor Anne Rauso

October 6, 2023

Dear CRES Parents and Guardians,

*This week we celebrated the annual "Week of Respect" in NJ. We began the week with a SchoolWide meeting in the gymnasium, and then continued with themed days and activities during morning meetings the rest of the week. The consistent message through our themes and activities was the importance of being kind and respectful of one another, as well as our environment.

*With conferences coming up in just a couple weeks, we have been charging forward with our fall assessment schedule. Data is super important to planning for growth and goal setting with our students! So far, we have completed our Fountas & Pinnell Running Records (reading levels A-Z), NWEA MAP assessments, and DIBELS reading fluency assessment (3rd graders only).

*Please click here to review the clubs that are available to students this fall. They are filling fast! Should your child be interested in joining one or more of the clubs, please fill out the last page of the document and return to your child's homeroom teacher or Mrs. McCormick in the main office. Please remember that all clubs have a capacity and fill on a first-come-first-serve basis.

*Attention 5th grade parents: In addition to our traditional clubs, we are also accepting nominations for the S.U.S.H.I Club, which is a full year offering with Ms. Lowes. This farm focused club is all about healthy growing and eating.

Please click here for more information and contact Ms. Lowes with questions.

*Students have begun to create their Display My Art Masterpieces in art class. Please be on the lookout for your child's personalized brochure in November. Any questions please contact our Art Teacher Mrs. McEvoy mcevoy@coltsneckschools.org

Upcoming events...

October 9 - Schools closed - Staff Professional Day October 20 - Picture day - order forms went home this week Enjoy the weekend,

Jim Osmond and Merri Milano



